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AAHOA Applauds Nomination of Gov. Haley as Ambassador to UN 

WASHINGTON, D.C. – Gov. Nikki Haley (R, S.C.) was named by President-elect Donald J. 
Trump to be the U.S. ambassador to the United Nations. Asian American Hotel Owners 
Association president and CEO Chip Rogers congratulated Haley—who is the daughter of 
Indian immigrants—for for selection to this prestigious post on the world stage. 

“AAHOA couldn’t be more proud to call ourselves a friend of Gov. Nikki Haley,” said Rogers. 
“Gov. Haley has been a tremendously successful governor of South Carolina, where more than 
450 of our members call home. We know she’ll represent our country’s best interest before the 
nations assembled at the U.N.” 

Founded in 1989, AAHOA (www.aahoa.com) is the largest hotel owners association in the 
world, with more than 16,000 small business owner-members. AAHOA members own almost one 
in every two hotels in the United States. 
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